



Date 15.5.18, via conference call

Present: Ellen Brimble (EB), Freija Glansdorp (FG), Jemimah Adams (JA), Rona Frame (RF)

Agenda

Future plans and directives

- EB reported there had not been any interest in horse assessment and it was agreed to leave it until 2019 when there will be a sizeable number of unjudged horses that would make an assessment financially viable, probably with a traveling judge.
- Date for our organised event in Autumn: Dates of 29/30 September or 6/7 October was discussed as used in the past, but FG will not be there in October so perhaps the September date? The group discussed what type of event and where?
- VET certificate - The Vet certificate needs an overhaul and GDPR rules require further work to be compliant in time FG/EB
- A horse passporting enquiry for various unregistered horses was received in April. After relevant checks by FG/EB, the breeding leader reverted back with the relevant information.
- GDPR and Studbook update was given by FG

EB/FG

Date of next meeting: tbc June 2018 at 8.30pm via powwownow

JA